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DEADLINE FOR ACTION LETTER

July 6, 2011

Payne Phalen District 5 Planning Council
Attn: Leslie McMurray

506 Kenny Road Ste# 130

Saint Paul, MN 55130

Re: Appeal of the BZA’s decision on variance file # 11-146148 for 674 Hawthorne Ave. E.

Dear Ms. McMurray:

Your application for an appeal of the BZA’s decision to the City Council was received in the
Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) on June 24, 2011.

Minnesota Statutes 15.99 requires that all city action on zoning applications be completed
with 60 days of the date the application is made, but allows the City to extend this period for
an additional 60 days (total 120 days). In order to allow time for the City to meet the
deadlines established by state law, we are hereby extending the deadline for action for the
setback variance (file # 11-146148). The new deadline for action is September 20, 2011.
The hearing date for your appeal is still set for Wednesday, July 20, 2011. If you have any
questions regarding this matter, you may contact me at 651-266-9080.

Sincerely,

Yaya Diatta
Zoning Inspector, DSI
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